TTPU representatives at FarPI

On February 20, 2022, representatives of the Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent visited the Ferghana Polytechnic Institute and met with school graduates of the region.

Graduates were informed about the conditions created at the university, educational areas, entrance scores to the university, international joint programs.









Also within the framework of the visit, a meeting was organized with FarPI students, at which TTPU professor Guido Marchetto gave the students detailed information about the

master's program and student exchange.

At the end of the event, students received detailed answers to all their questions.